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Oregon has one of the most land restrictive laws and we need to ease up and 

expand some of the UGB to create housing as that is in short supply.  As a Realtor it 

has become extremely difficult to find home for the first time buyers.  We need more 

land to build on which will take the pressure off the market and make housing more 

affordable. 


